
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAGLE PARENT/COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 
August 26 - 30, 2019 

 
Upcoming Dates  
 
8/27 Banked-Time Early Dismissal  
8/29 Back to School Night, 5:15 p.m. 
8/30 Admissions Day Holiday, School and Playground Closed 
9/2 Labor  Day Holiday, School and Playground Closed 
9/3 Banked-Time Early Dismissal 
9/4 ELAC & SSC Orientations and ELAC Elections, 8:30 a.m., Parent Center 
9/5 PTA Dine Out Night  
9/10 Banked-Time Early Dismissal 
9/12 Volunteer and A-G Training, 8:30 a.m., Parent Center 

SSC Elections, 2:40 p.m., Parent Center 
9/17 Banked-Time Early Dismissal  
9/24 Banked Time Early Dismissal 
9/25 School Portraits 
9/26 PTA Association Meeting 
9/27 Awards Assembly 
9/30 Unassigned Day, School and Playground Closed 
 

 
 
 



 
Dear Mountain View Parents/Guardians, 

We are about to begin our second week of school.  Thank you to all of you for a 
successful first week.  Please take the time to read our weekly newsletter for 
important updates! 

******************************** 
Kudos and Accolades:   
PTA - Volunteers ​for the welcoming banner and chalk messages for our students.  They 
             Made sure everyone felt welcome to Mountain View. 
 

******************************** 
Tuesday Bank Day:​ ​Parents, we will have​ Banked Time​ dismissal at ​1:35 pm​ ​on Tuesday, 
August 27, 2019..​ ​*​Please note​: ​Every Tuesday​ for the rest of the school year will be 
Banked Day ​dismissal at 1:35 pm​. Please mark your calendars! 
 
Mountain View Elementary Website:​ ​We have updated our website with more current 
information for our families as well as links to various forms and websites.  We will do our 
best to update it regularly so that the calendar and other items we send home will be 
available online as well.  Please visit our site at 
https://mountainviewes-lausd-ca.schoolloop.com​. 
 
 
Back-to-School Night: ​ Mark your calendars!  Parent on ​Thursday, August 29, 2019 
from ​5:15 - 7:00 p.m.​ is our ​Back-to-School Night​.  Our amazing teachers will be on hand 
to provide important information regarding their classroom, included in their 
presentation will be information on curriculum, expectations for the year, academic and 
behavioral standards and ways in which you may be able to participate in your child’s 
education.  We will have a brief meeting in the auditorium from 5:15 - 6:00 p.m. to discuss 
some topics important to our school such as attendance, new staff, Parent Portal, and 
other volunteering opportunities.  Ms. Camp will be here from our Local District parent 
unit to help with Parent Portal registrations.  Your child’s teacher will be presenting at 
6:00 p.m. and will repeat the presentation again at 6:30 p.m. to accommodate families with 
children in multiple grade spans.  Please plan on attending and we hope to see you there! 
 
Initial ELPAC Assessments:​ ​Our new English Learners will soon be administered the 
Initial ELPAC Assessments.  This test will give us a baseline measure of where  your child 
is in acquiring fluency in English.  Students will be given the annual ELPAC assessment 

in March to measure their progress.  If you are interested in more information about the 
test, please visit ​www.elpac.org​. 
 
Admissions Day and Labor Day Holiday: ​ In observance of ​Admissions Day​, the school will 
be ​closed​ on ​Friday, August 30, 2019​.  In observance of ​Labor Day​, the school will be 
closed​ on ​Monday, September 2, 2019​.  Classes will ​resume​ on ​Tuesday, September 3, 
2019 at 8:10 a.m. with a dismissal time of 1;35 p.m​.  Please mark your calendars! 
 
2019-20 Meal Applications:​ ​Parents and families, meal applications were mailed to 
our returning families before school began. ​If you have not already received an 
application via U.S. mail or from our school, you can get a ​Meal Application​ from​ the 
Main Office and from our Cafeteria Manager (Noune). ​We strongly encourage all 
parents/guardians to submit a ​Meal Application ​regardless if you believe your 
child/children will not qualify based on your current income level. ​Completing an 
application takes less than 10 minutes, and parents only need to complete one ​Meal 
Application​. If you have a child/children in different schools, you still only need to 
complete and return one application. ​Meal Applications​ may also be submitted 
online​ at ​www.myschoolapps.com​. Once you submit an application, you will receive 
a notice in the mail as to whether your child/children can receive free or 
reduced-price meals. (​Please note: Submitting a meal application online is the 
quickest and most efficient way to process an application). EVERY ELIGIBLE 
FORM COUNTS!​ Every eligible form that is not submitted means lost resources for 
our schools.   
 
Please note that it is important for all our families to complete a meal application, whether 
you choose to have your child eat from the Cafeteria or not. Full participation in this 
process helps to ensure potential re-allocation of and eligibility for Title 1 funding for our 
school.  This year is our baseline year and will determine Title I eligibility for the next four 
years. If you have not done so, please complete an application today!  If you already filled 
out a meal application – Thank you! Please do not fill out a paper application if you 
already applied online (It is one or the other – ​not​ both!). Thank you for your support!  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sosie Kralian 
Sosie Kralian, Principal 
 

https://mountainviewes-lausd-ca.schoolloop.com/
http://www.elpac.org/


 


